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Rep. Neylon Issues Statement All Workers and Businesses are Essential 

Pewaukee — Today State Representative Adam Neylon (R-Pewaukee), Chairman of the Assembly Committee on Jobs 

and the Economy, issued the following statement before joining a number of Southeastern Wisconsin State 

Representatives to stand up for all Wisconsin businesses and employees:  

 

“The time is now to safely reopen our economy. The Governor must stop making arbitrary decisions about 

businesses that may open and businesses that may not. All workers and all businesses in Wisconsin are essential. 

Commerce is essential to our society. I'm calling for the Governor to immediately end his ‘essential’ versus ‘non-

essential’ designation and allow Wisconsinites to return to work.” 
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